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12th November 2020  
                                                                  
Dear Parents / Carer 
   

‘In three words I can sum up everything I’ve learned about life: it goes on.’  
  

I want to express my thanks to Tina and the kitchen team for their hard work with regard to 
providing hot meals.   
 
The response for hot lunches from Key Stage 2 has been amazing; it has been great to be 
able to provide this service. We review everything weekly and following our last review, we 
need to make some changes going forward.  Tina has revised and adjusted the menu, a copy 
of which is included with this letter and is also on the Catering page of the website.   
 
Key changes are: 

 Thursday will now be a packed lunch day.  

 Wednesday, a pizza day  

 Monday (Week 2) - we have included a sausage roll as this was a pizza day   
 
We will continue to review this weekly to ensure that we can continue to sustain the hot meal 
provision under the current restrictions. We want to continue to provide the best service we 
can and take pride in what we can offer. Under the present circumstances, we are changing 
significantly how we usually operate however the children seem to be happy which is 
important. Please do give any feedback from the children to the catering email, positive or 
negative. Feedback is an important part of our partnership as we continue to work together, 
dealing with whatever challenges we are faced with.   
 
Thank you for your understanding with regard to the oven breakdown. We were really 
impressed with the rapid response from Abraxas Catering who deal with our kitchen 
maintenance.   
 
Thank you for all that you have done so far. We need to stay strong in this and not give up. We 
can do it!  
 
Yours in faith and partnership  
 

 
 
Mrs Louise Bury  
Headteacher  
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